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11th July 2025 

Newsletter 
 
Celebration of Learning 
This term, we are replacing our Wonderful Wednesdays with Celebration of Learning assemblies. We 
would like to invite you to come to see a showcase of this year’s work at 2:30pm on the following 
day- 
       
Reception – 18th July    Maple – 15th July  
Rowan – 17th July    Beech – 16th July     
Hazel – 14th July      
 
Year 6 Performance - Tuesday 15th July. 
Children need to be at the Sports Hall for 5:30pm and the performance starts at 6:00pm. Tickets 
only. 
There will be a small raffle so please bring some change. 
 
Year 6 Disco - Thursday 17th July 
6:00pm to 8:00pm in the Sports Hall. 
 
Children must be collected from the Sports Hall after both events - they will not be permitted to 
walk home alone. 
 
Tuesday 22nd July - Year 6 Leavers' Assembly 
Year 6 parents are invited to come to the Sports Hall at 9:15am. 
 
EYFS Sports Day 
Reception children will have their Sports’ Day on Thursday 17th July. Parents are welcome to come 
and watch at the Sports Hall at 2pm. 
 
EYFS Pirate Day 
On Friday 18th July Reception children will be having a Pirate Day. This will be a fun packed day with 
pirate activities. Children are asked to come dressed as a pirate on this day. Parents are welcome to 
come to school at 2:30pm on the day for a Pirate Presentation.  
 
Dinner Money 
Please could we ask that you ensure dinner money is paid up until the end of term as soon as 
possible, thank you. We are currently investigating the possibility of an online payment system for 
next term. 
 
Summer Holidays 
A reminder that we finish for the Summer Holidays on Tuesday 22nd July at 1:45pm and return on 
Tuesday 2nd September at 8:40am. 
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